
The redundancy payment services (RPS)
telephone helpline has reopened.

PO Box 16685
Birmingham
B2 2LX

The Redundancy Payments helpline is open 9am to 1pm and 2pm to 5pm Monday to
Thursday, and 9am to 1pm on Friday. Contact about claims for redundancy, loss
of notice pay, holiday pay, arrears of wages, protective award payments and
lost pension contributions.

Online Claims Service: https://www.gov.uk/claim-redundancy
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